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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD STE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 605324352 

AUG 0 8 2005 

Cheryl M. Culver Schultz 
Radiation Safety Officer 
William Beaumont Hospital 
Division of Card iovascula r Services 
3601 West 13 Mile Road 
Royal Oak, MI 48073-6769 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Ms. Schultz: 

In a letter dated May 26, 2005, received June 23, 2005, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission and indicated that you wished to terminate your special nuclear 
materials license no. SNM-1366. 

The NRC staff has reviewed your final status surveys, consisting of confirmation that all 
licensed pacemakers have been explanted and returned to authorized vendors for disposal. 
Based on its review, the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been 
removed from your facilities and residual radioactive material attributable to licensed activities 
does not exceed current NRC criteria. 

Based on these conclusions no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated 
material is required. Your facility is suitable for unrestricted use and NRC license number SNM- 
1366 is hereby terminated with the enclosed Amendment No. 1 1. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and the 
enclosed license termination document will be available electronically in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document 
system (ADAMS). The NRC's document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.qov/readina-rmladams. html. 

If you have any questions or comments regarding our handling of your license in this situation, 
please call me at (630) 829-9841. 

Since re&, 

Colleen Carol Casey 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. SNM-1366 
Docket No. 070-01 398 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 11 
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